Freedom of Information Act 2000

Environmental Information Regulations 2004

Leicester City Premier League victory plans

Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

“I would like to know if any provisional plans have been made for celebrating Leicester City's Premier League victory.

Will there be a civic reception and/or an open bus tour? Or have any other provisional plans been made?”
Answer:
This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, e.g. the Council Website, as it is already in the public domain.

The information can be accessed via the following links:

https://twitter.com/Leicester_News/status/728585948724858880/photo/1?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw
http://www.leicester.gov.uk/leisure-and-culture/festivals-and-events/leicester-city-open-top-bus-parade-on-monday-16-may/               

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

